
Meeting Agenda

Date: Thursday, April 25, 2013
Time: 9:00  – 11 A.M.
Place:  Sacramento Regional County Sanitation District /

Sacramento Area Sewer District 
Conf. Room SASD South Rm. 1212 Sunset Maple
10060 Goethe Road, Sacramento, CA

Meeting Sponsors:

Agenda:
► 9 A.M. Call to Order

► Self Introductions

► Standing Items
Chapter mission and goals
WRA committee reports

► Special Guests
Dave Smith, Ph.D., Managing Director, WRA California 

Recycled Water in Calif. & Recycled Water Policy Updates
Rick Arber, P.E., BCEE, Hatch Mott MacDonald 

Joint Water Purification Project – First IPR System in CO

► Future Meetings and Chapter Activities
Volunteer speakers, hosts, and tours

► Panel Discussions
Local Issues and Projects
State Policy and Legislation
Operational Issues
Recycled Water Treatment and Applications

Please RSVP no later than April 22 
email  subject line “Central Valley Sierra Foothill 

WateReuse Meeting” to rcrites@brwncald.com 
or call (530) 204-5204

Teleconference Information
Call In:  (213) 289-0155

Conf. ID #:  8636542

For Speakers & Sponsorships 
Contact:
Onder Caliskaner, President
(916) 858-2738
OnderCaliskaner@KennedyJenks.com

For Newsletter Articles 
Contact:
Sherri Miller, Dudek, Sacramento
(916) 443-8335, smiller@dudek.com

Next Chapter Meeting
July 25, SRCSD/SASD

Executive Committee

Onder Caliskaner, President
Kennedy Jenks, Rancho Cordova
(916) 858-2738
OnderCaliskaner@KennedyJenks.com

José Ramirez, Vice President
Sacramento Regional County Sanitation 
District, Sacramento
(916) 876-6059,ramirezj@sacsewer.com

Colin Moy, Secretary/Treasurer
East Bay Municipal Utility District, Oakland
(510) 287-0247, cmoy@ebmud.com

Vickie Caulfield, Secretary/Treasurer
El Dorado Irrigation District, Placerville
(530) 642-4058, vcaulfield@eid.org

Ron Crites, Chapter Trustee
Brown and Caldwell, Davis
(530) 204-5204, RCrites@BrwnCald.com

Nicola Fontaine, Past President
Carollo Engineers, Sacramento
(916) 565-4888, nfontaine@carollo.com



Special Guests: 

Dave Smith, Ph.D, WateReuse Managing Director

Dave has over 30 years of experience in water recycling. He has managed 
planning, design and/or startup for more than $1 billion in water recycling projects. 
He has an undergraduate degree from UC Davis in Aquatic Ecology, and a 
doctoral degree from the UC Berkeley College of Engineering. He started his 
career at the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board, then 
founded Merritt Smith Consulting in 1988. In addition to working on a broad range 
of water recycling issues and projects as a consultant, he also provides 
compliance and water quality services to drinking water utilities and addresses 
NPDES discharge and compliance issues for wastewater utilities. He became 
WateReuse California’s first Managing Director in April 2009. In his role as 
Managing Director, he works on regulatory and legislative issues of concern to 
WateReuse members and manages the business affairs of the organization. 

Rick Arber, PE, BCEE, Hatch Mott MacDonald

Rick has 39 years experience with water, wastewater, and water reuse projects. 
He has served as National Chairman for the AWWA Membrane Standards and 
Water Reuse Committees, and is active in WEF Water Reuse and WateReuse 
Association. 

Rick holds a B.S. in Civil Engineering from Tri-State College in Angola, Indiana, 
an M.S. in Sanitary Engineering from Colorado State University, and is a 
registered Professional Engineer in several states including Colorado, California, 
and Arizona. 

Rick has been involved with water reuse engineering since its inception in the 
United States. While with CH2M Hill, Rick was integrally involved in the design of 
the nation’s first water reuse demonstration plant for the Denver Water 
Department in the 1970’s. The project treated wastewater to potable quality water 
and included state-of-the-art treatment technology, as well as extensive analytical 
and health effects research, and required detailed aquatic chemistry knowledge 
and applications. The Consulting Engineers Council of Colorado Engineering 
Excellence Award was presented to this project. 

Rick subsequently went on to head up his own consulting firm, Arber Associates, 
based in Lakewood Colorado. The firm specialized in water and wastewater 
treatment and water reuse. Arber Associates joined Hatch Mott MacDonald in 
2011.




